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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 6th March 2014 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish.
Common Road 

Common Road has been resurfaced and the pseudo footpath is now in place.  It has been agreed to ask WC Highways for more pedestrian emblems to be marked throughout the pseudo footpaths length, including where it crosses Croft Heights.  Thanks were given to Cllr Britton for his assistance with the pseudo path.

Best Kept Village 

It was agreed to enter the competition this year.

Road Signs

The Parish Council is aware that signage has been removed at the entrance to Newton Lane on the A36.  Wiltshire Council are investigating.

Community Speed Watch

Speed checks have now commenced and it is hoped to increase the frequency of checks in order to encourage safer driving in the village. In addition it is hoped that Speedwatch warning signs will also assist in reducing traffic speed.

Short Mat Bowls Club
The application for a grant from Whiteparish Short Mat Bowls Club towards equipment to set up a fourth rink mat for use in the Memorial Centre was agreed.  
Society of Local Council and Clerks 
It was agreed to renew the annual membership to SLCC.

Campaign to Protect Rural England 
It was agreed to renew the annual membership to CPRE.

Next Meeting

Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is at 7.30pm on Thursday, 3rd April 2014 in the Memorial Centre.    The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council

Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, 

Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858
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